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MEMO 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To:  Dustin Fratto, Ast. City Council Director 
From:   James Sorensen, Community Development Director 
Date:   January 15, 2021 
RE:  Reappointment of Steve Wrigley to the Board of Adjustment 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
The purpose of this memo is for the reappointment of Mr. Steve Wrigley to the Board of Adjustment 
(BOA).  Mr. Wrigley has been a member of the BOA since 2009.  Although the BOA does not meet on 
a very regular basis, Mr. Wrigley has been very consistent in attending the meetings as they are 
scheduled.  He has demonstrated the ability to carefully consider the applicant request and compare that 
with the criteria that the BOA members are required to analyze prior to making a decision.  Mr. Wrigley 
has a positive attitude and has been an asset to the BOA over the last 11 years.  Mr. Wrigley has been 
active in other areas within our community by serving on the Canyons School Board since 2011.  The 
Sandy City Community Development Department is very supportive in Mr. Wrigley being reappointed 
for another five-year term on the BOA. 
 
 
 
 
 


